
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I would like to welcome all our Buronga families to the 2023 school year, with a special 
welcome to new families. I am sure you will enjoy your time at Buronga Public School. 

As your Principal, I want to assure you that the staff and I are all working together to 
create an enabling environment where students are empowered to embrace learning, 
achieve their personal best and build their emotional, social and physical wellbeing. 

You should feel confident that we will be addressing all your child’s learning needs.  I 
look forward to getting to know your child and learning about their talents and skills.  I 
also want you to know that your child’s class teacher is available to you if there is any 
concern.  Please feel free to call the office to schedule an appointment to meet should 
the need arise. 

As parents, you are your child’s first and most influential teacher.  Communication 
between home and school is critical to your child’s academic success.  One of the very 
best things you can do to help your child succeed academically is to read with them 
every day.  Also, if they are ready, encourage your child to read independently.  Reading 
is so important to success in every subject area. 

All children will be given the opportunity to learn to their potential here at Buronga 
Public School. We will be implementing whole school, individualised programs to 
ensure this happens. We are committed to every student at our school and pride 
ourselves on an inclusive and accommodating learning environment. We care about 
your child's development in all areas:  academically, socially, emotionally, and 
physically.   

I look forward to working together. 

Jodie Treverrow  
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